
 

 

WE ST TEN NESSE ASSO CIATIO N FO R ADD ICTI O N PR OFESSI ONALS 
From:  The Office of the President 

Greetings, my name is:   Mr. Bruce Wilks, LADAC II, QCS, and NADAC 
 
 

I am writing this letter of introduction, as your new President of W.T.A.A.D.A.C.  

My vision for us as a team is very simple and I can sum it up to you in one word 

UNITY. We as a collective body of Counselors of the Western Region of 

Tennessee will continue to engage in our trainings at a host location to enhance the 

benefits of CEU hours, and a bridge for networking together as a community of 

providers of addictions, mental illnesses, and a host of other treatment modalities. 

As an affiliate of NAADC our goal is to interrupt the cycle of addiction, through 

quality treatment and major lobbying and gather resources for our community. 

We as a collective group of providers will help others rise above the skies; by 

helping them recover and support their families and community ties, because it is 

their homes and communities that need a major lift. 

 

We will help those with addictions by supporting and encouraging their goals and 

dreams to maintain a quality way of life. I am humbly asking you to support this 

initiative as we strive to eradicate this unfortunate condition of addiction. The only 

way this can be done is with the unity of WTAADAC as a whole. 

I am truly looking forward to working with you and accomplishing this vision, 

please consider making this commitment as we move forward together. 

There will soon be a planning committee for the upcoming 2024 WTAADAC 

Conference along with trainings, and counsel meetings to ensure these outcomes are 

accomplished. 

 

Thank you for your time 

Mr. Bruce Wilks, LADAC II, QCS, NADAC, President 
 
 


